
 

 
 

 
 

6/28/2022 
 

Northpointe Crossing Homeowners’ Association, Inc. 
RE: CALL FOR CANDIDATES 
 
 
Dear Northpointe Crossing Homeowner: 
 
In accordance with State Laws regarding homeowner’s associations, we are providing a Candidate Form to all 
homeowners and ask that anyone wishing to serve on the Board of Directors complete and return form by 
Friday, 7/15/2022. 
 
We will compile all those received and add to the ballot for the upcoming Annual Meeting. Please mark your 
calendars now for the Annual Meeting to be held on Monday, August 29, 2022. Additional meeting details will 
be provided in the official notice.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact management.   
 
Sincerely,   
 
ASSOCIA PMG NORTH TEXAS, 
Agent for Northpointe Crossing Homeowners’ Association, Inc.  
April Murphree 
Community Association Manager 
amurphree@principal-mgmt.com 
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